
 

 

STUDENT NEWS: 

Happy Birthday: Ximena, Carly, Emily, Paul, Saigier, and Solei  
 
PBIS: Be relational in the library. Observe computer etiquette.  
 
Student Store: Reminder! The Student Store will be closed on Monday.  
 
Kindness Week: “Kindness is spreading sunshine into people’s lives regardless of the weather.” - Raktivist. 
Thank you for participating in our Vineyard week of Kindness!  
 
GATE Field Trip: GATE students attending the SB Museum field trip today, meet in the bus lane after first 
period. 
 
Spelling Bee: Today is the last day to sign up for the Spelling Bee in room 15 with Mrs. Thornton.  
The first 50 to sign up will be accepted! Don’t miss out!  
 

CLUBS:  
 
The Cubing Club meeting today has been cancelled.  
 

SPORTS:  

7th grade Boys Basketball has practice on Monday from 2:15 - 3:45 pm.  
 
 
*Have a wonderful day! Please stand for the flag salute. 
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STUDENT NEWS: 

Happy Birthday: Joshua and Gia  
 
PBIS: Be responsible in all settings. Be where you are supposed to be.  
 
Wellness Room: The Wellness Room is closed today.  
 
Kindness Week: “Kindness is the connection that links us all together and strengthens the bonds within our 
communities, neighborhoods, and families. “ - Rosalynn Carter. Get Crazy with Kindness and wear your crazy 
socks tomorrow!  
 
STEM FAIR: Attention all racers!  If you're interested in participating in the STEM Mousetrap Derby there will 
be an Informational Meeting today during lunch in room 4. See you there!  
 
Spelling Bee: Tomorrow is the last day to sign up for the Spelling Bee in room 15 with Mrs. Thornton.  
The first 50 to sign up will be accepted! 
 
Study Hall and Math Tutoring: Reminder! Today Study Hall and Math Tutoring has been cancelled due to the 
Dance Party.   
 
Dance Party: Our Dance Party is today from 2:15 - 3:45 pm for eligible students. Tickets are on sale at the 
student store for $5 (cash only) during lunch and at the door. No early pickups will be allowed.  
 
Yearbook: Thank you to our awesome yearbook students for making all the social media images so that we 
can have 30 days of social media posts to make sure parents buy the yearbook!  
 

CLUBS:  
 

Theatre Program, Jazz Club, and Speech and Debate Club have cancelled today’s meetings due to the  
Dance Party.  
 
The Cubing Club meeting for tomorrow has been cancelled.  
 
 
 
*Have a wonderful day! Please stand for the flag salute. 
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STUDENT NEWS: 

PBIS: Be respectful in the lunch area. Wait your turn.  
 
Kindness Week: “When you look at life through the eyes of gratitude, the world becomes a magical and 
amazing place!” - Jennifer Gayle. Take your Hats off for Kindness tomorrow and wear your favorite hat!  
 
Dance Party: Our VJH Dance Party is tomorrow from 2:15 - 3:45 pm for eligible students. Tickets are on sale  
at the student store for $5 (cash only) during lunch and will also be sold at the door. No early pickups will be 
allowed.  
 
STEM FAIR: Attention all racers!  If you're interested in participating in the STEM Mousetrap Derby there will 
be an Informational Meeting during lunch in room 4 tomorrow. See you there! 
 
Spelling Bee: Only a couple more days to sign up for the Spelling Bee. Friday is the last day to sign up in room 
15 with Mrs. Thornton. The first 50 to sign up will be accepted! 
 
Study Hall and Math Tutoring: Tomorrow Study Hall and Math Tutoring has been cancelled. Study Hall and 
Math Tutoring will both be open today.  
 

CLUBS:  
 
Newspaper Club meeting for today has been cancelled.  
 
Theatre Program, Jazz Club, and Speech and Debate Club have cancelled tomorrow’s meetings due to the 
Dance Party.  
 
The Cubing Club meeting on Friday has been cancelled.  
 

SPORTS:  

7th and 8th grade Boys Basketball have their scrimmage today from 2:15 pm - 4 pm.  
 
 
*Have a wonderful day! Please stand for the flag salute.  
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STUDENT NEWS: 

Happy Birthday: Michael and Michael  
 
PBIS: Be relational at school events. Show positive school spirit.  
 
Wellness Room: The wellness room will be closed today.  
 
Spelling Bee: Are you interested in participating in the Spelling Bee? Friday is the last day to sign up for  
the Spelling Bee in room 15 with Mrs. Thornton. The first 50 to sign up will be accepted! 
 
Kindness Week: “Kindness begins with the understanding that we all struggle.” - Charles Glassman.  
Block out negativity tomorrow and wear your sunglasses!  
 
STEM FAIR: Attention all racers!  If you're interested in participating in the STEM Mousetrap Derby there will 
be an Informational Meeting during lunch in room 4 on Thursday, January 25th.  See you there.  
 
 

CLUBS:  
 
Theatre program has rehearsal today in room 1 from 2:15 - 3:30 pm.  
 
Art club is meeting today in room 7 from 2:15 - 3:30 pm.  
 
The Newspaper club meeting for tomorrow has been cancelled.  
 

SPORTS:  
 
7th and 8th grade Boys Basketball has practice today from 2:15 - 3:45 pm.  
 
8th grade Girls Basketball has practice today from 2:15 - 3:25 pm.  
 
7th grade Girls Basketball has practice today from 2:15 - 3:45 pm.  
 
 
 *Have a wonderful day! Please stand for the flag salute. 
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STUDENT NEWS: 
 

PBIS: Congratulations to our PBIS Students of the Week!  

7th Grade: Sebastian, Lucy, and Bentley  
8th Grade: Landon and Emerson  
 
Vikings of the Week:  
 
Isabella was chosen by Mrs. Peters because she is an enthusiastic learner and a model student. Izzy works hard to become a 
better student, is honest, trustworthy and responsible in all she does.  
 
Elijah was chosen by Mrs. Peters because he is a true light to our class. Elijah is always smiling and has a positive attitude. He 
is kind to others and always works to his ability.  
 
Congratulations to our PBIS and Viking of the Week winners! 
 
Student Store: Reminder! The Student Store is closed today.  
 
Spelling Bee: Are you interested in participating in the Spelling Bee? Friday is the last day to sign up for the Spelling Bee in 
room 15 with Mrs. Thornton. The first 50 to sign up will be accepted! 
 
Kindness Week: “Do your little bit of good where you are; it’s those little bits of good put together that overwhelm the 
world.”- Desmond Tutu. Help us Tie Kindness Together tomorrow and wear your tie dye!  

 

CLUBS:  
 
Theatre program has rehearsal tomorrow in room 1 from 2:15 - 3:30 pm.  
 
Art Club is meeting tomorrow in room 7 from 2:15 - 3 pm.  
 

SPORTS:  
 
8th grade Girls Basketball has practice tomorrow from 2:15 - 3:25 pm.  
 
7th grade Girls Basketball has practice tomorrow from 2:15 - 3:45 pm.  
 
7th and 8th grade Boys Basketball has practice tomorrow from 2:15 - 3:45 pm.  
 
 
*Have a wonderful day! Please stand for the flag salute.  

 

VIKING DAILY BULLETIN 
MONDAY, JANUARY 22, 2024 

 


